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  Mt. Pleasant Public Schools Music Department

755 W.   440 S. Bradley St. ♪  Mt. Pleasant, Michigan  ♫  48858  ♪  (989) 775-2220
Music Through the Ages
DSO Concert Performance
Dear Beginning Strings Parents/Guardians,

For more than 80 years, the Detroit Symphony Orchestra’s Educational Concert Series (ECS) has introduced children across Southeast Michigan to classical music.  The Mt. Pleasant beginning strings program will have an opportunity to attend the next concert, “Music Through the Ages” on Thursday, February 23, 2017 at 10:30 AM.

Join the Detroit Symphony Orchestra as we travel through history! We’ll explore music from the Renaissance, royal celebrations, Broadway, and even soundtracks to learn about the evolution of orchestral music, musical instruments and how music has both changed and remained the same throughout time (www.dso.org).
In order to attend, students (and parent chaperones) will need to purchase their own ticket ($12).  This is an optional fieldtrip and is a wonderful opportunity for the string students to be exposed to orchestral music at the professional level.  It is my hope that all beginning string students will attend.  If you have financial concerns, please notify Miss Ellenwood at hellenwood@mtpleasnt.edzone.net.  Scholarships may be available.   

Please note that students will be missing almost a full day of school to take part in this special event.  In order to be eligible to attend, students must be in good academic standing and be willing to work independently to make up all missed work and assignments.  In addition, students are expected to be on their best behavior throughout the day, abide by all school rules, and represent Mt. Pleasant Public Schools and the Mt. Pleasant Music department in a positive fashion.  

If you are interested in attending, I am looking for several volunteers to help make activities run smoothly throughout the day.  If you are available, please indicate this below.

In order to provide an accurate count for transportation and ticket purchase, please return this permission slip no later than Friday, January 20, 2016.  Students who turn in their permission slips after Friday, January 20th may not be eligible to participate.    

Thursday, February 23, 2017
7:00 AM

Students/parent chaperones meet in the music room at West Intermediate



* Students not going on the fieldtrip will not have strings Wednesday morning*
7:15AM
Load bus and depart for DSO Fisher Music Center (Detroit, MI)
**Due to time constraints we will not be making a restroom stop on the way to Detroit. Please plan accordingly!**
10:15 AM

Arrive at Fisher Music Center
10:30 AM

Concert Begins
11:30 AM

Concert is over

11:45 AM

Load bus and return to Mt. Pleasant



*Fast food lunch stop en route – students will need to provide their own lunch money*
3:45 PM


Drop students off at Fancher & McGuire
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Beginning Strings
Music Through the Ages Concert
Featuring the Detroit Symphony Orchestra

_____
Yes,  __________________________ (my son/daughter) has permission to ride the bus to the Max M. & Marjorie S. Fisher Music Center in Detroit, MI.  Enclosed is cash or a check for $12.00, made payable to the Fine Arts Boosters (FAB).
_____
I am interested in volunteering for the day!  Enclosed is cash or a check for $12.00 made payable to Fine Arts Boosters, to cover the cost of an additional ticket.  The best way to contact me is as follows:

Phone number: _____________________
e-mail: ____________________

_________________________





_________________________

Parent’s Signature






Student’s Signature

__________

Date

